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On Wednesday, February 2nd, the Association of State Drinking Water Administrators 
(ASDWA) will be kicking off the first of an eight-part webinar series that will be examining an 
assortment of topics, all related to lead service line (LSL) inventories.  
 

The intent of this symposium is to maximize the transfer of data and information between 
states, utilities, consultants, technical assistance providers, and anyone else that needs such 
information. All sessions are free and open to all who work in drinking water. 
 

The LSL Inventory Symposium will be held each Wednesday in February (2/2, 2/9, 2/16, 
and 2/23) and will feature a morning session (from 11:00-12:30 p.m. EST) and an afternoon 
session (3:00-4:30 p.m. EST).  
 

Each session will consist of approximately 45-60 minutes of presentations and panel 
discussion, followed by 30-45 minutes for questions and answers. The symposium will be 
recorded and archived on ASDWA’s website so be sure to register to ensure access to the 
archive. 
 

For registration and other information pertaining to this webinar series, please view the event 
page below. 

 

 

Registration and Event Details 

  

 

 
 

   

 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001QALKsTCI46Dd1mhFeekwRIIa9sf6UOnRir3sTDZEeL9waquHDEgTfvQoaMo3Kg7wXxztFGiNmCdJbUUcqKB7IgWTInsxN8sZ6zQyGtepAOhdPni5zqLoHXul3cInHSvYySxRbT-UUAv1elDqRYLMN6yuO3Uu8YPaj2fg9LvcHIGg7GW8gfnySB5FeYcnGnAHJ34Zp4HCss0=&c=NShhltDgyiikUQDti67RW6g7Hqpbaly90lVMtzkeQ19ciX07j5eBLQ==&ch=DoqaqTjp0EQMf31BajILAzFlkZ8iToDB2-o90S9BYC3MvHYDSoPgiA==

